
8 July 2020  

 

 
REHEARSAL THIS WEEK 
 
Looking forward to catching up with you all on Zoom at our rehearsal this week. 
 
Join Zoom Meeting:   https://us02web.zoom.us/j/8345956112  
 
Meeting ID: 834 595 6112 
 
Rehearsal Plan: 
 
The meeting will open around 7.15pm tomorrow night  
 
 
The themes for July will be:  
 

 
 

 
UPCOMING BIRTHDAYS 
 
Cheryl Wolfenden July 8 
Inese Kamenyitzky July 21 
Daniela Groeschel July 23 

Diane Jenkins July 25 
Deborah Martin August 13 

 

 

Rehearsal Theme 

July 8 Circus Theme – in celebration of PT Barnum’s birthday 

July 15 All things French for Bastille Day  

July 22 Christmas in July – bring on the festive spirit 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/8345956112
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STAR OF THE WEEK 
 

Congratulations to our star for last 
week 

 
Diane Jenkins 

 
Noticed one of our CKC members doing 
something fabulous lately? Why not 
recognize them with a nomination for the 
Star of the Week? 
 
To nominate a member: Please email  
Jen Senior (jasenior@hotmail.com) with the 
member’s name and short description as to 
why you would like to nominate them. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
CHORUS PAYMENTS 
 

Please note that there is no option for cash payments 
available at this time and we ask you to use EFT for your 
payments to chorus. Please contact Sue Gray if you need 
further details, or if you have an issue that prevents you 
from paying using EFT. 
 
CKC Bank Account Details for online payments: 
Westpac Bank  
BSB 032170 
Account Number: 273702 
Account Name: Circular Keys Chorus Incorporated  
 

 
MANAGEMENT TEAM MEETING 

 
The next management team meeting will be tomorrow night, 
Thursday 9th July.  
 
If anyone has anything they would like raised at the meeting, 
please email Carol (incazo@bigpond.net.au). 

mailto:jasenior@hotmail.com
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MEMBER PROFILE – CANDACE LEE DELLAR 
 
Part you sing: Lead  

When did you join CKC? I joined/auditioned for CKC after 
completing the 8 week ‘Learn to Sing A Capella’ course in April 
2019 aimed to recruit new members. 

Brief personal history: Born on 8th December 1995. Attended 
Norwest Christian College until 2006. Changed schools to Quakers Hill East Public School 
and graduated in 2008. Attended Baulkham Hills High School and graduated in 2014. I have 
completed both Certificate II and III in Business Administration. I am currently working in 
Childcare (OOSHC) at Northwest Community Childcare and are studying to complete 
Certificate IV in School Education and Care.  

Brief music history: I have been singing since I could remember. I have trained in singing 
with Hillsong Performing Arts Academy for many years and have had vocal lessons with 
Stacey Jane Holt. In 2016 in was invited to take up the role of Stevie Nicks in a Fleetwood 
Mac Tribute band called ‘The Australian Fleetwood Mac Experience’ until July 2019. I have 
played Pubs and Clubs up and down the coast and various venues such as The Basement 
in Sydney.  

How did you find out about CKC? My mother found an ad in the paper for a ‘Learn to Sing 
A Capella’ course that was being run by some chorus. At first I was not all that interested but 
then decided to give a go. I loved it and haven’t looked back since!  

Chorus Roles you’ve had over the years: I am part of both the Social Team and the 
Creative Team to put together ideas for chorus gatherings and annual CKC Show 

Favourite Song (from repertoire) Rolling in The Deep 

Some funny moments: One would have to be my first weekend retreat when we were put 
into groups and given materials to create a costume/dress and my team just went absolutely 
nuts with creativity and began dressing. I’ve since been referred to as ‘Candylicious’ (thanks 
to Cheryl B)  

Best time/worst time/embarrassing time (either/or): The best time would have to be my 
first CKC show which was at Hornsby RSL in August 2019. I was so nervous but once I was 
up there it was amazing! I cried a lot after coming off stage.  

What CKC/Sweet Adelines has done for you: CKC has given me a chance to make new 
friends and be connected to people. Doesn’t matter if they are older or younger.  It has also 
given me the chance to do things that I have never done before, like travelling to places I 
hadn’t been to before and performing at different events etc. 

How are you planning to use this ‘off’ time?: I have been working as my job is essential 
and studying. I have been knitting while watching way too much Doctor Who (where has that 
show been all my life?). I am currently working on my own A Capella covers and plan on 
putting videos together and putting them up on Facebook when they are all finished.  

Your message to the chorus: Just have fun! Don’t put necessary stress on yourself, feel 
pressured or embarrassed to make mistakes. That’s all part of learning! Don’t push yourself 
or be scared to ask for help when you need it. We are all here for each other. Also keep your 
friends close to you.  


